

## Department of Environmental Protection

Jeb Bush Governor Twin Towers Office Building 2600 Blair Stone Road Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Colleen M. Castille Secretary

September 28, 2005

Mr. James Garlick Vice President Shady Hills Power Company, LLC 5611 Colleyville Blvd., Suite 260, Box 115 Colleyville, Texas 76034

Re: Change of Designated Representative for Acid Rain Program

Dear Mr. Garlick:

Thank you for your recent letter noting a change in the Designated Representative for your facility. However, to properly process your request, we require a copy of the revised Certificate of Representation (official EPA Form 7610-1 noting the facility's current Designated Representative) for the affected units. This form is available via the EPA Clean Air Markets Division website. Please call me at 850-921-9526 if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Tom Cascio, D.B.A. Engineering Specialist IV

Permitting South Section

HINDASA